
 

 

2024-2025 

Application for Classroom Placement 

 

The process for suggesting classroom placement for 2024-2025 is as follows:  

 

Parent input on student placement will need to be submitted using an application form that is available in 

the office and on our website under “Classroom Placement Application” at afton.lcsd2.org.  All requests 

can be either faxed to 307-885-8010, scanned and emailed to shhurd@lcsd2.org, or dropped off at the 

school. Phone calls, emails, notes, or conversations with teachers about placement will not substitute for 

completing the form.  When making a recommendation, please consider the following: 

 

• Every classroom in each grade level offers the same exposure to the curriculum.  Students are 

frequently “leveled” based on performance and are with teachers other than their primary teacher. 

• The process for making classroom assignments for the following year is time-intensive and very 

complex; ensuring students are considered individually for how they will succeed based on 

teaching style, learning style, interaction with peers in the classroom, student strengths, and 

teacher strengths.  Most importantly building balanced classes and working with special 

learning needs is a higher priority than parent requests. 

• We cannot consider more than one request per student. 

• Parent input is one determining factor and not the determining factor in placement. While we work 

hard to consider parent input, placement from parent input is not guaranteed. Teachers, along 

with myself, take the above listed factors into account when it comes to placing all students in 

classrooms. 

• Application forms that are incomplete will not be honored. 

Parent input is due to the office by the end of the school day on April 25th. Any requests received 

after that date, including requests made once the class lists have been posted, will not be considered. 

Thank you for helping make this a great year at Afton Elementary.  We appreciate your support and all 

you do to make this a good experience for your child.  As always, if you have any questions please feel 

free to call Mr. Robinson at 307-885-8002. 

  

 

 
Classroom teachers for 2023-2024 

Kindergarten: Angela Burton, Lisa Garner,  Saydi Nichols, Jennifer Aullman, Shelly Bagley, Morgan Call  

1st Grade: Kim Theriault, Kellie Harris, Ericka Putnam, Becky Hunsaker, Karli Galloway, Sydney Guild 

2nd Grade: Shane Harris, Joyce Kennington, Jennifer Frome, Britani Erickson, Ashley Lancaster  

3rd Grade: Allison Hicks, Tami Nielsen, Jason Cazier, Kirk Hoopes, Amy Klindt, Mark Hale  

 


